
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Chair and Members of the Planning, Public Works, and 
Transportation Committee 
 

FROM: Rob Stribbell, Transportation Planner 
 

DATE: April 15, 2019 
 

MEMORANDUM NO.: MEM-TPW-2019-0001 
 

RE: Mill Street Corridor Precinct Study Workshop 
 

 

PURPOSE OF THE MEMORANDUM: 

The purpose of this memo is to advise Council of the upcoming public engagement 
workshop for the Mill Street Corridor Precinct Neighbourhood Study (Ward 3).  The 
workshop is scheduled to be held on Thursday May 16, 2019 at 6:30pm in the Studio 
Room at the Georgetown Library.  The Mayor and members of Council are invited to 
attend along with the area residents. 
 
This workshop session offers an opportunity to provide further input on infrastructure 
and public realm improvement options including modifications to the road network, 
parks, trails and open spaces. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Notices of the workshop will be hand delivered to the residents, along with an e-mail 
invitation and an update to the ‘Let’s Talk Halton Hills’ online public engagement 
platform. 
 
 
Reviewed and approved by, 

 

Maureen Van Ravens, Manager of Transportation 

 

Chris Mills, Commissioner of Transportation and Public Works 

 

Brent Marshall, Chief Administrative Officer 


